
Distributed at the Planning and Development Council Meeting of November 2, 2020 
Re:  Item 5 – Public Meeting Report - Draft Plan of Subdivision and Zoning By-law 
Amendment - 11673092 Canada Inc. - 2352 Eighth Line - File Nos.: 24T-20008.1411 
and Z.1411.26 
 

From: javed 
Sent: November 2, 2020 7:44 AM 
To: Kate Cockburn <kate.cockburn@oakville.ca> 
Subject: 2352 Eighth line File No Z1411.26 
 
Hello Kate 
We enjoy the quietness of the neighbourhood, especially as the Woodridge Parklet is directly across from 
us.  We are very upset to learn about the application to build three houses on this property, as these will 
not match the size of the adjacent houses in the area.  Also, the natural beauty will be destroyed by 
cutting down the mature trees currently growing behind the parklet. It wil cause overcrowding on our 
street, making it unsafe for the young families who frequently use this parklet.  It will also drop the value 
of the properties in the area.  We do not have enough street parking as it is, and having three more 
houses will only add to the problem.  Any development should be in keeping with the rest of the 
neighbourhood, and three houses on Woodridge Way definitely do not fit these conditions. 
 
Yours truly, 
JAVED QAISAR 
Woodridge Way 
Oakville L6H6S9 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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